July 10, 2021
[bookmark: _Hlk76819852]Dear Friends,
The Missouri Cane Drivers will be participating in a Leadership Lab sponsored by the William Jewel college, at the William Jewel College, 500 College Hill, Liberty Missouri on August 14th from 10:00-2:30. It is also sponsored by the National Federation of the blind of Missouri. The Cane Drivers are a group of students ages 13 -19.  The activities/events of this group are planned and implemented by the students.  Through fun activities we work on skills such as leadership, self-advocacy, daily living and socialization.
  We would like to encourage all blind teenagers in Missouri to participate in this activity, which will include a high ropes course among other fun activities, which will teach us how to become leaders and collaborate within our community, and they will double as something fun to do with friends. In order to be a part of this activity, participants are required to fill out a form with basic info as well as a medical form.

Here is the link to register: https://forms.gle/Y8QScVB75cNBBPxc9   

To learn more about the Tucker Leadership Lab visit:  https://jewell.edu/learn/beyond-classroom/tucker-leadership-lab 

For more information, please contact us at svetlana@tiffanyspringshommeschool.onmicrosoft.com you can also call or text me at this number: 8167699950. If I am not available you can contact terra at daringterra05@gmail.com or 8162995278    
Yours Sincerely, 
The Missouri Cane Drivers

